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Notice to Mariners

No 1 of 2020 3" February 2020

SURVEY ACTIVITIES IN THE SHALLOW WATERS
OFF NYALI BEACH, MOMBASA COUNTY

In accordance with the Merchant Shipping Act (Cap 389) Section 219, the
Kenya Maritime Authority advises all mariners and the general public of
scheduled submarine cable laying survey activities in shallow waters off Nyali
Beach Coastline, Mombasa County from 4™ to 10™ February 2020.

The Authority advises fishermen, sailors and the general public to exercise
caution when navigating through waters off Nyali Beach and to give a wide
berth to the survey boat ‘MING JAI’.

The Authority will continue to work with the Company, mariners and the
general public community to ensure safety of navigation during the project
implementation period and urges mariners and the public to report any
observed dangers to safety of navigation.
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